

Chaddesley Corbett Endowed Primary School Newsletter















Gold Award Achievers this week

Jack Banner, Chloe Ross, Charlie Betts, Cerys Jones

Thank you to the Parents/Carers who attended our Achievement Assembly this week.

Welcome back to a new academic year at School. We hope you had a wonderful summer holiday and are refreshed and ready for the new term.

Swimming Lessons

A reminder to Parents/ Carers of pupils in Years 3 that swimming lessons

start next Thursday 12th September 2019. Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including swimming hat and goggles (if consent form as been signed), with them each Thursday from next week.

Please could contributions towards the cost of transport be sent into school as soon as possible.

Thank you



School Admissions September 2020

A reminder that if your child was born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016, you will need to make an application for a school place for September 2020 no later than 15th January 2020.

For more information and to apply, visit: www.worcestershire.gov.uk/school admissions

If you have any problems applying online please do not hesitate to ask for help at the School Office or contact the Worcestershire Hub on 01905 822 700.



Will our school win £20,000? From 6th September, Aldi's Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools the chance to

win £20,000 to kick-start a health legacy for their school. What's more, every school who enters by completing their Aldi's Kit for Schools poster will also receive an exclusive school sports kit! Collect a sticker with every £30 spent in store and fill up our school's poster for a chance to win.

How it works... Get involved!

Every time you spend over £30 in any Aldi store, you'll receive a Team GB sticker. Bring your stickers to school and put them in our collection box (at reception) to help complete our poster.

(at reception) to help complete our poster. The DEADLINE is the 3rd November so don't delay! Once complete with 300 stickers we will send the poster back to receive an exclusive sports kit and to be in with a chance to win £20,000 for our school. Many thanks in advance for all your support and we will let you know how we're getting on.

Reading is Important!!

Please encourage your child to read at least 3 times per week.

Just 15 minutes each day listening to your child read to you, or independently for older children, will really make all the difference!!

Issue 1

6th September 2019

Attendance:-

Our target is 97%

Rec: 98.02% Yr 1: 100% Yr 2: 96.30% Yr 3: 100% Yr 4: 100%

Yr 5: 97.22% Yr 6: 100%

Overall school attendance for the week: 98.79% - Good

Congratulations to all years with 100% attendance this week.



We are pleased to inform you that we raised £104.00 for our School Council's Bag2School fundraiser.

Thank you for all your kind donations.

SEN Concerns

If you have any Special Educational Needs (SEN) concerns about your child and would like to meet with Miss Edwards, SEND Co-ordinator, please contact the School Office who will make an appointment for you.

Messages for Class Teachers

Should you need to get a message to your child's class teacher, please could we ask that you write a short note and give it to your child to hand in to their Teacher or Learning Assistant.

Due to the busy nature of the school office in the mornings, messages left on the answer machine or delivered at the school office may not get passed on to the class teacher until break time or even lunchtime.

Dates for your Diary

September

Tuesday 10th - Year 6 'History Day' visit to King Charles I School

Monday 16th - Year 5 visit to Upton Warren Outdoor Educational Centre

25th - Friday 27th - Year 6 residential visit to Kingswood Activity Centre

Friday 27th - PTFA Lego Party for Years Rec, 1 & 2 from 3pm - 5pm

<u>October</u>

Tuesday 8th - Tempest Photography to take individual portraits (Nursery - Yr 6)